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From the Church Office 

2021 Giving Through March 31 

    Giving for 2021:  $160,880  Budget Needed:  $157,500  

Thank you to everyone who has pledged their commitment to the church for 2021.  If you have 

not yet turned in your pledge, please contact Delores in the church office at 241-8984 or via email 

at delores@crestwoodmethodist.com.  

 

 April Meetings & Events 

Maundy Thursday—April 1—Drive up Communion Service -11:00AM-Noon & 6:30PM-7:00PM 

Good Friday—April 2—Join us online or in person on Friday evening for worship service at 

6:30PM. 

Egg Hunt—April 3—Maples Park 

Easter Sunday—April 4—Join us online or in person on Sunday for worship service at 11AM. 

Daniel Douglas Martin Concert—April 25—3:00PM—Sanctuary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Hudson Spoonamore! 

 

Congratulations to Zach and Heather Spoonamore and     

siblings Abigail, William and Harper. 

Birth Announcement 
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Music and Worship News 

Meet Anthony Tarullo, Audio/Visual Director! 

 

Anthony is currently nearing completion of his     

degree in Music Therapy from the University of   

Louisville and holds a Bachelor of Science in         

Interdisciplinary Studies with Audio Engineering and 

Marketing from Delta State University in Cleveland, 

Mississippi. From 2014 to present he has worked 

with Downtown Recording Studios and Oak Island 

Creative.  

You may be asking, “What is music therapy?”  From 

U of L’s School of Music webpage: “Music therapy is 

the clinical and evidence-based practice of using  

music to address an individual’s treatment plan.  

Music therapy services can only be offered by a 

board-certified music therapist. 

Music therapists address goals relating to the:   

physical, emotional, cognitive, and psycho-social 

needs of individuals using interventions like singing, 

playing instruments, movement, improvising, and 

songwriting. Individuals of all ages can benefit from 

music therapy. Research supports the efficacy of music therapy and continues to grow.”  Here are 

just a handful of the Pre-Internship training sites they serve:  

Norton Audubon Hospital, Kosair Children’s, Home of the Innocents, Hosparus Health, JCPS and 

surrounding counties public schools, Down Syndrome of Louisville, Little Sisters of the Poor, Ken-

tucky State Reformatory, Our Lady of Peace, Sunrise Senior Living, Belmont Home and Nazareth 

Home.  

Anthony shared that some of the most meaningful experiences in Music Therapy have been   

working with clients from Kentucky State Reformatory and Down Syndrome patients.   

In his spare time, Anthony enjoys spending time with his significant other, Adrienne, as well as 

fishing, hiking, camping, playing guitar by a campfire and hanging out with their two cats, Rory 

and Louie!   

Welcome Anthony!  May God bless you in the completion of your hard work  

at U of L and in becoming part of the CUMC family!   
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Preschool News 

 

When we had to close in November, we also had to postpone our long-running December Cookie 

Walk fundraiser. We are holding it in April after spring break. We will have COVID-friendly proto-

cols in place. You may pre-order a pre-made box to pick up Thursday, April 15 or Friday, April 16 

(a snow day make up day for preschool). If there are any boxes left after our pre-sale, we will host 

a drive through event on Saturday, April 17 from 10 am-noon. We will update our Facebook &   

Instagram pages on Friday. Use the order form below to pre-order and pre-pay 

for cookies. You may drop off completed order forms in the church office or 

leave them in the preschool drop box by the single red door of the Fellowship 

Hall. To pick up cookies, you may drive by the preschool from 1:45-2:30 on 

Thursday 4/15 or Friday 4/16 & we will bring them to your car. You may also 

stop by 10 am – 1 pm on Friday 4/16. Call us at 553-9362 with any questions. 

Thanks so much for your support! 

   

 

 

 

CUMC Preschool’s  

Spring Cookie Walk Order Form 

*please note cookies may contain peanuts and/or other allergens  

    

 

Name ____________________________________________________   

  

Number of Cookie Boxes at $20 each ____    Cash ___or Check#________ 

  

Cookie Boxes will be sent home on Thursday, April 15 & Friday, April 16 during pick-up.   

If you do not have a child attending the preschool, you may  

enter the pick-up line after 1:45 pm but no later than 2 pm. 

If we have boxes of cookies left over, we will hold a drive-through event on Saturday, April 17 

from 10-noon. Follow CUMC Preschool on our Facebook & Instagram pages for updates. 

 

*Church members, we are happy to leave your box downstairs by the church offices.  

Just let us know that’s what you would prefer. 

 

Thank you for supporting the Preschool’s annual fundraiser! 
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Easter Sunday 

Discovery on  Adventure Island  

Vacation Bible School 

 

July 12-16, 2021 

For children age 3 through 5th grade. 

 

Contact Pastor Kim for more details.  

 

 

We hope to see you Easter Sunday at 11:00AM in person 

or online.  We have special guest music by Quintrilogy! 

 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School 2021 
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Missions Team 

Portland Promise Center 

Like many churches and organizations, the Portland Promise Center has had quite the unexpected 

year. The COVID-19 pandemic has forced the Center to adapt their programs and serve the     

community in unique ways. While it has been a challenging year, God has been on the move 

through the Portland Promise Center.  

A staple of the Promise Center’s ministry has been its community outreach during the Holiday 

season. Typically, holiday events center around families gathering together. While the pandemic 

made that difficult, the Center found unique ways to continue to love the community. For the    

annual Thanksgiving meal, the Promise Center served over 200 meals in a “to go” style from the 

front door. Through faithful donations from individuals and churches, the Center was able to   

provide Christmas gifts to all the students who were registered in their program prior to the 

COVID shutdown.  They provided clothes, games, coats, shoes, headphones and more. Similarly, 

the Center was able to host the parent’s store. The parent’s store is usually a one-night event, but 

this year they spread out the shopping days over a week.  Parents were able to shop for their  

families for pennies on the dollar and some at no cost. Again, because of generous donors, they 

were fully stocked as well as having gift cards to give to parents. 

Currently, the Portland Promise Center is continuing to serve. They are in the midst of running 

their NTI program. They are working closely with JCPS to serve students who are in the greatest 

need of assistance.  The Center is averaging 20 elementary aged children a day in a socially      

distanced environment. In the midst of the NTI program, the Center is once again offering tax   

assistance. Through the V.I.T.A. program, the Center is helping more individuals than ever file 

their taxes. They are on pace to have the largest turnout for tax assistance in their history.  

Though the year has been challenging, God has provided opportunities for the Center to continue 

to serve. With over 60 years of experience, the Center is able to continue to meet the needs of the 

Portland community in a unique and needed way.  

 

Costa Rica 

Our Costa Rica Mission trip is set for January 29 – February 6, 2022.  There are still openings for 

people wanting to come on the trip.  If God is calling you to go beyond 40014 please contact 

Christy Baker or Jim Powell. 
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Laundry Love 

 

Dear Crestwood  Methodist Church Family, 

 

Thank you so much for your support of Laundry Love and the Laundry Love Food Pantry Mission 

at the Crestwood Coin Laundry. We helped 25 families with Laundry Love bags in February. Each 

bag had A $20 laundry gift card, laundry pods, fabric softener sheets, a bible verse, and a short 

message from CUMC. The families were so appreciative. We will do this again in June and         

November.  

 

The Laundry Love Food Pantry began with a need in the community in January. Our church has 

done an amazing job of donating food, personal care items and cash donations in January,     

February and March.  Each family may fill a Walmart bag of groceries. We can use donations any 

time. Please continue to bring in non-perishable foods as we are committed as a church to      

continue to keep the food pantry at Crestwood Coin Laundry supplied for our neighbors in need.   

 

Thank you so much for being the hands and feet of Jesus in our community.  

 

Bobbie Stoess 

Missions Team  

   Egg Hunt Thank You! 

 

 

Thank you to every single person who helped 

us by donating eggs and candy and stuffed 

eggs for our egg hunt!  Pastor Kim has been 

working tirelessly with the City of Crestwood to 

have our annual egg hunt at the beautiful Ma-

ples Park across the street from our church.  

We appreciate everyone who has volunteered 

to work the event as well.  Your generosity has 

been amazing.   
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April Birthdays & Anniversaries 

April 1  

Pat Johnson 

Dave Nuermberger 

April 3  

Carol Eisman 

April 6  

Joe Spinks, Sr.  

April 9  

Jeff Hamilton 

Vanessa Rawson 

April 10 

April Gresham 

Billie Hicks 

Dustin Jones 

Mary Ellen Spencer 

Bert Stoess 

April 11 

Evelyn Redfield 

April 12 

Gregory Hack 

David Thompson 

April 13 

Severn Pollitt 

April 14 

Collin Higgs 

Kim Tribolet 

April 16  

Hope Forseth 

Pat Steed 

April 17 

Katie Freeman 

Hannah Kittle 

April 19  

Doris Bard 

April 21  

Madison Tiller 

April 22 

Lisa Kiesewetter 

April 23 

Taylor Nunn 

 

April 1–  Mr.. & Mrs. Tom Rabbeth  April 26—Rev. & Mrs. Steve Rudy 

April 10 - Mr. and Mrs. Paul Knuth  April 27—Mr. & Mrs. Mark Ensminger 

April 12 - Mr. & Mrs. Vernon Hodge  April 28—Mr. & Mrs. Richie Rash 

April 15—Mr. & Mrs. Jay Youngblood  April 29—Mr. & Mrs. Joe Davis 

April 16—Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy Howerton   

 

April 25 

Christy Baker 

Josh Slone 

Margaret Turner 

April 27 

Anthony Ferrera 

April 28 

Terri Rabbeth 

April 30 

Beverly Lewis 
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Please remember in prayer  

By Request:  

Connie Armstrong, Sandy Ball, Doris Bard, Melva Blair, Madie Bohnlein, Liz Brosius, Ann Carter, 

Bonnie Cruz, Louisa Davis, Betty Deibel, Renee, Tim & Jared Densler, Logan Dewitt (brain tumor), 

Stephanie Doring, Lindsey Doyen, Susanne Doyle, Sam Doyle, Kiera Dunk, Roxanne Edling, Carol 

Eisman, Drew Esposito (4 yr. old with cancer), Ken & Katie Freeman, Billy Fisher, Walter Forbey, 

Dee Foster, Rose Frazar, Henry Gagnon (11 yr. old with cancer), Sharon Ganslen, Jennifer 

Goodin, Bob and Lindy Graham, Atleah Grubb, Robbie Grubb, Roberta Hafele, Mary Louis   

Hagerty, Kim Hamilton, Cobbie Harrison, Addison Hasten, George Hemphill, John Hendrickson, 

Michelle Hendrickson, Anna Hennings, Gordon Hettinger, Blanche Jernigan, Pat Johnson, John 

and Mona Jones, Joe Jones, Lewis Jones, Lisa Jones, Lydia Kiesewetter,  Joyce Lochner, Ruth  

Lockyer, George Manning, Linda Martin, Bill Martin, Laura Mason, Hugh McBurney, Katy McDan-

iel, Heather Graham McLaughlin, Max Milton,  Joyce Moberly, Patrick Moore, Tommy Moore, Tom 

Morgan, Ginny Mullinex, Bob Ogburn, Melanie Parrish, Tom & Carol Payne, Joanne & Larry    

Pitchford,  Rick Rash, Dolores Rawson, Heidi Rawson, Hope Ray, Margaretta Roy, Eleanor Shuster,  

Larry Stanley, Connor Stewart, Patrick, Mary Jane, Elizabeth & Juliette Stoess, Brenda Thompson, 

Rita Vaught, Eddie Ward, Ryan Warner, Steve Weber, Sara Westerman, Dawson Whitaker, Jon & 

Gloria Wisdom.  

 

Our Missionaries:  

Christian & Angelica Dickson, Stephen & Beth Dupree, Tim & Jennifer Goshorn, Debbie Kitchel, 

Jim & Mary Newman, Mark & Rebecca Smallwood, and all the people with whom they serve.  

 

Our Military:  

Adam Bullard, Alex Bullard, Dale Carter, Patrick Davis, Nicolas Ferrera, Will Hanna, Dylan Hinson, 

Alex Hodges, Lisa Kiesewetter, Jenna Lacy, Mike Hieb, Michael Parker, William Scritchfield, Tyler 

Stewart, Trent Ulrich.  
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Addresses for our Nursing Home/Rehab friends 

Juanita Blevins  

7832 Aiken Road  

Louisville, KY 40245  

502-241-8371  

 

Marilyn Davis  

Rm 204, Forest Springs Health Campus  

4120 Wooded Acre Lane  

Louisville, KY 40245  

 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Graham 

229 Spring Meadow Ln 

The Forum  Apt 2298 

Louisville, KY 40243 

 

Carolyn Key 

13600 LaGrange Rd #226 

Louisville, KY  40245 

 

Laverne McMahan  

13600 LaGrange Road, #136  

Louisville, KY 40245  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mickey McMahan  

13600 LaGrange Road, #138  

Louisville, KY 40245  

 

Billy Potts  

13600 LaGrange Road, #114  

Louisville, KY 40245  

 

Eleanor Shuster 

Nazareth Home 

Rm 294 on Spalding Square 

2000 Newburg Road 

Louisville, KY 40205 

 

Milt Stoess  

Signature Healthcare 

50 Shepard Lane, Rm #115 

Bedford, KY 40006  

 

 


